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Proceeds benefit the Paso del Norte
Children’s Develooment Center
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Many thanks for your exceptional support of Christmas Street’s 42nd annual holiday Gala! Your
generous donations and attendance of the 2015 Gala afforded us the opportunity to raise over
$70,000 in support of the Paso del Norte Children’s Development Center’s programs. Your
contribution makes a powerful impact!

Since 1973, Christmas Street has raised more than $4 million to support the important work of
the Center to help children with special needs reach their fullest potential. This would not have
been possible without individuals like yourself and a caring community.

Thank you again for partnering with us to better the lives of children with special needs in El
Paso. We greatly appreciate your continued support and look forward to seeing you next year!
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“Thanf you!!”
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